
CAERPHILLY COUNTY BOROUGH COUNCIL  
 
 
REPORT TO: STANDING ADVISORY COUNCIL FOR RELIGIOUS 

EDUCATION 
 
DATE:             13TH JUNE 2018 
 
SUBJECT:            WASACRE EXECUTIVE VOTING 2018 -2021 
 
 
 

A PURPOSE OF REPORT  
 
To discuss the nominations in respect of the Executive Committee and ensure 
WASACRE receive the voting preferences of Caerphilly SACRE ahead of their 
meeting on 6th July 2018. 
 
 

B  BACKGROUND  
 
WASACRE have received ONE nomination this year for Executive Membership of 
WASACRE and the bilingual pen portrait of the nominee is attached.   
 
SACREs are asked to discuss the nomination and vote for ONE candidate for ONE 
position on the Executive Committee of WASACRE.  Voting will take place at the 
WASACRE meeting on 6th July 2018.  
 
 

C  RECOMMENDATION 
 

For Caerphilly SACRE to discuss and note the nomination received and ensure that 
their vote is cast at the WASACRE meeting on 6th July 2018. 
 
 

D  SUPPORTING INFORMATION 
 
Appendix 1 Nomination for the WASACRE Executive Committee  



APPENDIX 1 
 

Nominations for the Executive Committee (6 July, 2018) 

There is ONE nomination for ONE position on the Executive Committee. 

 
Kathy Riddick 

 

  
 
 
 
I am a parent, of two primary school children and I am a governor of the school 
they attend.  I am currently working towards a masters in Philosophy.  I am a 
member of Welsh Governments Strategic Stakeholder group for curriculum 
reform. 
 
I was appointed in March 2016 as the Wales development officer for Humanists 
UK.  In this role I am responsible for coordinating volunteers in Wales, school 
speakers, pastoral carers, local groups and also our celebrant network.  I also 
work with Welsh Government to further freedom of belief and improved 
education on religion and belief.   
 

Rwyf yn rhiant i ddau blentyn ysgol gynradd ac rwyf yn llywodraethwr yn eu 
hysgol. Ar hyn o bryd rwy’n gweithio tuag ar radd Meistr mewn Athroniaeth. 
Rwyf yn aelod o grŵp Rhanddeiliaid Strategol Llywodraeth Cymru ar gyfer 
diwygio’r cwricwlwm. 
 
Cefais fy mhenodi ym mis Mawrth 2016 yn swyddog datblygu Cymru i 
Ddyneiddwyr y DU. Yn y gwaith hwn rwy’n gyfrifol am gydlynu gwirfoddolwyr 
yng Nghymru , siaradwyr i ysgolion, gofalwyr bugeiliol, grwpiau lleol a hefyd ein 
rhwydwaith gweinyddion. Rwyf hefyd yn gweithio gyda Llywodraeth Cymru i 
hyrwyddo rhyddid cred a gwell addysg ar grefydd a chred.   
 


